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Ref: SEBI/BSE/2022-23 /049 

Date: September 29, 2022 

Scrip Code: 949876 

To, 

The Manager 

Listing Department 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 

Subject: Notice of Closure of Trading Window 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

SONATA Finance Private Limited 
24 Floor, CP-1, PG Towers, Kursi Road, Vikas Nagar, 

Lucknow — 226026, Uttar Pradesh 

CIN: U65921UP1995PTC035286 

Contact No : 0522-4005729 

Email: info@sonataindia.com 

Website: www.sonataindia.com 
  

This is to inform that pursuant to Clause 4 of the Schedule B of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider 

Trading) Regulations, 2015 and the Company's Code of Practices and Procedures for Fair 

Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information and Conduct For Regulating, Monitoring 

& Reporting of Trading in Securities, the Trading Window for dealing in the securities of the 

Company by its Designated Person/Insiders will remain closed from October 01, 2022. 

The closure is in connection with the finalization of financial results for the quarter ending 

September 30, 2022. 

The trading window shall be opened 48 (Forty-Eight) hours after the said results of the 

Company are declared and disseminated to the Stock Exchange. 

Request to kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking you. 

For Sonata Finance Private Limited 

Sas 
Paurvi Srivastava 
Company Secretary 
ICSI Membership No. A34110 
2D/1/305, Madhwapur, Alahabad-2 | 1003 

Regd. Office: II Floor, CP-1, PG Towers, Kursi Road, Vikas Nagar, Lucknow - 226026, Uttar Pradesh India


